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The Tinley Park Public Works Department will be repairing a concrete 
staircase on the north platform at the Oak Park Avenue Metra train station 
from March 29 to April 2.  
 
Work will be done from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. During this time, the area will 
be closed to the public. The Village thanks everyone for their patience while 
work is done. 


